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MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY 
GRADUATE STUDENT COUNCIL 

Special General Council Meeting 
March 22, 2006 

GSC Office, 5:30 pm 
 
Resolution 52gsc11.3 

• Title: Modification of the Currently Planned Residence Hall 
• Sponsor: Sylvain Bruni, GSC President 
• Submitted: March 22, 2006  

 
 
Whereas the Graduate Student Council believes it is important to provide increased 
graduate housing with a diversity of rent choices and enough common space to promote a 
strong community,  
 
If, MIT adopts revisions to the currently proposed residence hall, such as converting a 
substantial number of living rooms to bedrooms in a manner that allows for increased 
occupancy, lower rents, and more common space; and 
 
If, these revisions are deemed acceptable by the committee created by GSC resolution 
52gsc10.2,  
 
Insofar as these changes would allow the new building to meet the requirements set forth 
by GSC resolution 52gsc10.3, we, the representative body of MIT graduate students, 
would support the construction of such a residence hall. 


